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Detroit’s Retired Lions Dance with their “Little Girls”

The Detroit Lions Professional Retired Football Players Charity (DLPRFPC) hosts 
their  4th Annual Daddy Daughter Dance; International singer/songwriter E. Walter 
Smith, provides free download of his hit song (duet), “Little Girl,” for all attendees.

Detroit, Michigan – September 22, 2006

“I had a blast!” said Marcia Paige, advertising executive for MOROCH Advertising. 
“They were playing “Little Girl” as we walked in.  Every moment was touching 
and all senses were engaged....little girls were dancing on top of the father’s 
shoes and other daughters were dancing with their father while pushing his wheel 
chair. The food is good, we all got roses, pictures with our ‘dates’ and a free 
download of this amazing song.” 

Detroit’s Ford Field was the venue that held the Detroit Lions Professional Retired 
Football Players Charity (DLPRFPC) 4th Annual Daddy Daughter Dance and 
provided the opportunity for all, not just fathers and daughters, to enjoy a magical 
evening of dancing, entertainment and fellowship while supporting a very worthy cause 
and honoring a few exceptional dads.   

The DLPRFPC is a 501©3 non-profit organization that is an arm of the National Football 
League Professional Association – Detroit Chapter.  Their mission is to support 
community projects that strive to motivate, encourage and shape youth into successful, 
productive and responsible citizens, through fundraising activities.  The DLPRFPC, 
through the Daddy Daughter Dance, supports organizations and programs such as the 
Barat House and Midnight Golf. 

“I spoke with the event coordinator, Monique Henderson, a few weeks ago to find 
out if and how I could be a part of “one of Detroit’s finest events.”  I knew that 
Tati (Tatiana McConnico) was not available, so I would not be able to perform the 
duet with her.   DeAnna Jones, my ballerina, was available, but I had a last minute 
scheduling conflict.  So, the only other thing that I could do was to provide free 
downloads of the song to everybody that attended the event.   Obviously, I can’t 
always do that, but I know that this charity is doing great things in Detroit and I 
hope that this song will help to provide lasting memories of the evening,” says 
Smith.

To find out more about the Detroit Lions Professional Retired Football Players 
Charity (DLPRFPC) visit their web site http://dlrpc.org.    For a limited time only, you 
can get your free download of, “Little Girl,” at http://www.TheLittleGirlSong.com.
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